
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 
3:30 — 4:30 

Y1/2 Ball games 

3:30 — 4:30 

Y3/4 Tag Rugby 

3:30 — 4:30 

Y1/2 Multi 
Skills 

9am 

PARENT 
COFFEE 

MORNING 

    

3pm 

Merlins’ sharing 
assembly 

    
3:30 — 4:30 

KS2 Dodgeball 

Class 
Attendance 
percentage 

Owls 88.9% 

Wrens 97.9% 

Woodpeckers 91.1% 

Kingfishers 93.8% 

Merlins 99% 

Robins 97.1% 

Herons 94.5% 

Whole School 94.7% 

Notice 

Please  see your Arbor communication about PE 

kit. We have had multiple children forgetting some 

or all of their kit recently. Please see further 

information later in the newsletter. 

Message from the 

Headteacher 

 

This week I have had the pleasure of showing 

around some visitors to our school on 2 separate 

occasions and it has been a really positive 

experience. On both occasions, positive comments 

were made about the welcoming atmosphere, the 

lovely learning environment, the calm working 

atmosphere and the good behaviour of the 

children.  I was very proud of everyone.  

It is the first parents' coffee morning of 2024 next 

Friday morning. Following the last one, I made the 

big mistake of offering to bake a cake for the next 

one - it has come round very quickly! I wouldn't say 

that cake baking was one of my strengths but I am 

willing to give it a go! If I turn up with one from 

Tesco, you will know it has been a disaster - wish 

me luck! 

Sharon Finn 

Minutes missed of school 
due to lateness 

This week we have had  440 
minutes (9 Hours!) of lost learning 

due to lateness. 21 pupils were  
late this week. 



 

In PSHE this term, we are looking at the theme: 

Dreams and Goals 

This week, the children have been talking about 
perseverance and never giving up when things are 
tricky. Can you talk about a time where you have 
persevered at something you found difficult? 

Liya Wan is a contemporary Chinese artist.  He connects 
traditional ceramic design with everyday objects. What can 
you see on the sides of these containers? How long do you 
think it would have taken to paint the designs?  

Liya Wan 

Click here to find 
out about the 
artist and see the 
artwork bigger! 

Check out this BBC video about online safety. 
How much time do you spend online? Do you 
think you spend too much time using devices? 
What could you do to have a healthier 
balance? 

Click here 

Dates for your diary 

Fri 26th Jan—Parents coffee morning in the hall 

Thurs 1st Feb—PTA Pre-loved Sale from 3pm  

Fri 9th Feb—PTA “someone you care about” gift sale 
 (at lunchtime in the playground or Year 2 classroom) 

Fri 9th Feb—End of Spring Term 1 
 (school finishes at normal time) 

Tues 12th March—Parents Evening 3.30 to 8pm  
 (Bookings will be via your Arbor account) 

Thurs 28th March—End of Spring Term 2 
 (School finishes at 2pm, ASC finishes at 5pm) 

Arbor Parent Information  - 
Communications 

When we communicate with you we use the following 
methods through Arbor: 

• Email—We use email for our general messages 

• In App message (you will only receive this if you have 
the app) - this type of message is usually sent if we 
want to send you something quickly.– if this message 
is not read the system will follow it up with an SMS. 
The delivery of the SMS can be anything from 1—24 
hours after the In App message depending on 
message settings. 

• SMS—We will send you a text message if we need to 
tell you something urgently. 

 

All messages can be sent in the following ways: 

• 1 message per recipient, regarding all students 

• 1 message per recipient, regarding each student 

• 1 message per household, regarding all students 

• 1 message per household, regarding each student 

The type of message and  how many messages is normally 
dependant on the urgency and nature of the information. 

Trivia  Question 

The below question was the 5% question on the 
programme one percent club.  As a bit of fun can 
you answer it? 

What has 4 letters, sometimes has 9 letters and 
never has 5 letters. Answer = ? Letters. 

Replace the ? With a number. 

https://www.wanliya.space/copy-of-home
https://www.wanliya.space/copy-of-home
https://www.wanliya.space/copy-of-home
https://www.wanliya.space/copy-of-home
https://www.bbc.co.uk/programmes/p06r981v




This week, Year 5 have been busy preparing and delivering their 
Dragon’s Den pitches. As a group, we designed a spy gadget and 
then created a presentation to tell everyone about it. Ask us to tell 
you all about our gadget! See the pictures below. 

In science we have been exploring force and how to measure it 
using a Newton meter—we testing pulling a shoe over different 
surfaces to measure the change in force. 

In art, we have studied proportions of facial features to create 
some portraits. We will then use this when creating some Mayan 
inspired artwork later this term. We will include some of our 
finished products in the next Year 5 newsletter! 

 

 

We used Newton 
meters in Science 
to measure force. 



Check out the Picture Newspaper 
on our website: Click Here 

https://www.lambslane.wokingham.sch.uk/bloqs/home-learning/picture-news/


The PTA will be holding their 1st Pre-Loved Clothing sale on Thursday 1st February 
from 3pm in the School Hall. 

The fashion industry is extremely wasteful and an estimated £140 million worth of clothes are sent to 
landfill each year. One of the best ways to keep clothes out of landfill and reduce their impact is to keep 
them in circulation for longer. In fact, keeping clothes in use for just an extra 9 months can reduce their 

carbon, water and waste footprint by 20-30%.  

Buying clothes second-hand costs way less than buying new all the time. Over time, this can lead to a 
considerable amount of savings.  

One of the best things about shopping for second-hand clothes is the opportunities it provides to 
discover unique items that no one else has. Part of the fun is in the hunt, searching through one-of-a-

kind items until you find the perfect one for you.   

Can you think of anything better than finding your favourite clothes for cheaper while supporting the 
PTA fundraising at the same time?  

Although finding new clothes that fit you well and make you feel good can be a great feeling, knowing 
you are making a better choice by the environment and creating a positive impact at the same time makes 

buying second-hand clothes feel even better!  

Knowing that you are making a better choice for not only your personal style and your bank balance but 
the planet as well truly makes second-hand clothes shopping an incomparable experience when searching 

for new pieces to add to your wardrobe.   

We really hope these reasons have inspired you to give second-hand fashion a try. Please come and 
support us in the school hall on Thursday 1st February. 

Donations for the  Pre-Loved Clothing 

If you are having a wardrobe clear out and would like to donate any good quality clothing, footwear (in 
pairs), accessories, un-opened toiletries or good quality toys and games please give them to your local 

PTA member or bring them to the school office. 

 

 

https://re-fashion.co.uk/collections/all



